
WYNNE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
P.O. BOX 69 

WYNNE, AR 72396 
870-235-5020 Website:  www.wynneschools.org 

Dr. Kenneth Moore, Superintendent 
 

August 1, 2023 
Dear Parent: 
 
The mission of the Wynne School District is to “Assure that all students will learn at their maximum potential” and are prepared for 
success in a global society.  Our schools recognize that parental engagement plays a vital role in students’ success.  Therefore, the 
district and parents work together to ensure that our students receive the highest quality education available. The Wynne School 
District is very proud to offer its students opportunities to participate in many programs such as the EAST, Gifted/Talented 
Enrichment, ROTC, Medical Procedures, and Vocational and Technical.  Our schools offer the latest and most modern technology 
and school models:  The Wynne School District has a continuous EAST program in grades 3-12 while the Wynne Intermediate School 
and Wynne High School are Schools of Innovation. The Wynne Primary and Junior High Schools are in the process of becoming 
Schools of Innovation. 
 
The Wynne School District Schoolwide Title I Family and Community Engagement Plan 2023-2024 is a plan developed with parents 
and staff to share detailed information about schools’ goals and events planned for this year, increasing family engagement in our 
schools, and community collaborations while ensuring maximum student achievement for your child in grades K-12. It is one 
component of the School Improvement Plans for each campus and the district, which guide our district in providing the optimal 
educational experience for your child. The plan was developed with input from parents, teachers, administrators, and the 
community from all grade levels.  Our district recognizes the importance of communication between families, community, and the 
schools.  Therefore, we provide numerous ways for parents and school to communicate.  These include group texts, e-mail, website, 
marquee, notes sent home, student planners, phone message system, newsletters, radio, newspaper, Home Access Center (HAC), 
Learning Management Systems, and parent/teacher conferences. 
 
The district provides opportunities for families to be engaged in their child’s education.  These include scheduling your child’s 
classes, attending parent-teacher conferences, developing relationships with your child’s teacher(s) and school staff, understanding, 
and being involved in the Schoolwide Title I program, volunteer opportunities, post-secondary education planning, 
educational/informational seminars, field trips, holiday/celebration days, parent curriculum nights, serving on committees, extra-
curricular activities, and a district parent center.  The K-12 District Parent Center is located at 1500 N. Lemons St. in Wynne, beside 
the primary school and is a valuable resource to parents.  It has resources that aid in responsible parenting, computers for parents’ 
use, and a District Family and Community Engagement Coordinator who is available to help parents with the social, emotional, and 
academic needs of their children.  The parent center provides a link between the community and our district to further students’ 
academic success.  It is our goal in the Wynne School District to keep a positive and open communication with our parents.  
 
The 2023-2024 school year may continue to look different than in the past due to the tornado disaster of 2023 and changes resulting 
from it. We will be engaged in Blending Learning and have Virtual Learning Academies in the district.  Events and activities will be 
monitored or adjusted as needed. Our goal is to continue to provide an excellent education for our students as we rebuild our 
schools and community.  
 
We are glad to provide information or answer any questions you may have about our Family and Community Engagement program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wynne School District 
Principals:  Blair Wiley, Shirley Taylor, Josh Wingo, and Dusty Meek 
Assistant Superintendents: Stephanie Lyons and Eric Foister 
Superintendent:  Dr. Kenneth Moore 
 
Dr. Sandra Smith       Sherry Breckenridge 
Federal Programs Coordinator     District Family & Community Engagement Coordinator 
870-238-5030       McKinney Vento Homeless Assistance Act Liaison 

ssmith@wynneschools.org     Foster Care Liaison 

        Campus Connection Coach Virtual K-8 
        870-587-0350  

sbreckenridge@wynneschools.org 
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